Fredonia, Kansas
April 8, 1942

Forreset C. Allen
Director of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Received your letter in reference to the

Kansas Relay. I certainly appreciate this
opportunity of meeting the Varsity squad and

shooting goals with them.

I will be at Kansas University, Saturday
morning, April 18, Thank you for the 1lnvitatlon,

Sincerely,
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